May 16, 2016

Re: Support for the Raven’s Trail Project

On May 16, 2016 the Petersburg Borough Assembly confirmed our long held
partnership with the Petersburg Ranger District and support for our local trails
and Forest Service projects. As we did three years ago at the initiation of the
first phases of this project, we once again support this project and the benefits
that it has brought and will bring to our community. The first mile of completed
trail, which was funded through RAC (Resource Advisory Committee) and FLAP
(Federal Lands Access Program) funds, has seen a significant amount of use
and a high level of support in the community.

As the Petersburg Ranger District applies for construction funds for the next
phases of this project we ask that this project be given its due attention and
be considered a priority. We fully support the continued improvement to this
trail and the numerous benefits it provides for our community and visitors
alike.

Sincerely,

Mark Jensen,
Mayor
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